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CHAPTER CLASS OF 2008 MEMBER 
 
Steven Blum of Farmington 

WELCOME! WELCOME! 
 

 
 

CHAPTER MEETING DATES 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 7th, 2004 
 5:30 in Leamy  
Again, please bring a dessert to share – we 
will package the leftovers and bring them to 
the day room of each company 
FULL MEETING AGENDA WILL FOLLOW 
SOON! 
 Discussion will take place regarding 
funding possibilities for Cadet Activities. 

 
FUTURE MEETINGS: 
Sunday, January 30th, 2005 
Sunday, March 27th, 2005 

 
Have some news you would like to share 
about your favorite CADET?!?  Or maybe a 
great idea for the Chapter!!! 
Email us at morellocga@yahoo.com 
Carl and Chris Morello co-presidents 

STARS DESSERT – Tuesday, October 26, 
2004 in the Ward Room from 6:45-8:00 
Involvement means just being there, 
helping to set up and clean up, and scooping 
some ice cream. It’s that simple. You get to 
see your cadet and his/her friends and 
donate your time to a worthwhile event. 
It’s a WIN-WIN. .  If you are interested 
in assisting please contact either Jeanne 
Robbins kmooz2@aol.com or Sue Laraia at 
mlaraia02@snet.net. 

 
 

 
ADMISSIONS ASSISTANCE 

A great big THANK YOU to Carl and Nancy 
Frobel (Shannon ’06) and Glenn Elliott 
(Stephen ’05) as they joined Carl and Chris 
Morello at the Fall Open House hosted by 
the Academy Admissions office. It was a lot 
of fun and the parents in attendance were 
extremely grateful. 
Look for future Admissions Assistance 
information during the Academic year. 

 
 
ALL SERVICE ACADEMIES HOLLY BALL 
for The New England and Connecticut 
Chapters - The United States Coast Guard 
Academy Parents Association of New 
England, hosts of the 2004 All Service 
Academies Holly Ball, is pleased to announce 
that this year’s Holly Ball will be held at the 
beautiful Seaport Hotel, One Seaport Lane, 
Boston, MA on Thursday, December 30, 
2004 from 7:00 p.m.-12:00 a.m. .  Formal 
invitations will be sent in Mid-October with 
a response date of December 1, 2004.  
Contact Liz Roper if you are interested in 
receiving an invitation.  roperjo@comcast.net 

 



We appreciate all of you who have come 
forward to volunteer in some many areas! 
Thank you!   


